
Overview: 

AHERA is the federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act of 1986, 
delineating asbestos management in public schools. RPF-511 AHERA was issued on 
January 21, 2025, for the completion of the EPA and SED mandated 2025 Triennial 
AHERA asbestos re-inspections and reports. Responses were received from two 
firms on February 14, 2025.  
 
This resolution is to assign the 2025 AHERA re-inspections and reports, along with 
preparation of the asbestos management plan and one six-month surveillance 
inspection in the amount of $126,000.00 to LiRo Engineers Inc.  
 


